
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 11, 2012 10:20 AM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: RE: 20120718ACP 

Dismiss BDISDTL-20110616AAC. This will replace it. 47 Did not work where they wanted to move 
it to.  
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 11:55 AM 
To: 'Richard Goetz' 
Subject: 20120718ACP 
 
Hi Rick, this station already has a digital displacement permit.  They can not have both. 
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